Member of Congress Name 
Address
Date
Dear Rep. ____________________,
As we all know, the events of 9/11 have had an adverse impact on your constituents, the country, and the entire Middle East through 13 years of wars. To this day there are many questions that remain unanswered. 
Over the last year momentum has been building to release 28 pages that were redacted from the Senate Joint Inquiry Report which was written prior to the formation of the 9/11 Commission.  Former Senator Robert Graham, (D-FL) has been demanding its release since 2003, including FOIA requests to the Obama administration, all to no avail.   
Rep. Walter Jones, (R-NC) and Steven Lynch (D-Mass) are now spearheading the effort through H. RES. 14 (formerly H. RES. 428) to get members of Congress to read these pages, and demand they be declassified and released. Unlike your constituents, as a member of Congress, you can obtain access to this evidence which Jones, Lynch, and Graham say has been unnecessarily suppressed.  Please have a member of your staff write a letter to the House Intelligence Committee chairman and the ranking member to request access to the document to gain unique insight into how 9/11 could have occurred and evidence that points to who was responsible. For assistance you may contact Brad Ryon in Walter Jones office.
Rep. Steven Lynch's comment says it all. He explains the underlying purpose for the release is  
(1) Government must be more transparent,  
(2) The families deserve to know, and  
(3) Releasing them will not endanger national security but actually contribute to it.  
During the previous Congress, 20 representatives joined this call by becoming co-sponsors to House Resolution 428 which calls for these pages to be declassified.  Statements by those who have read the 28 pages said that they will enlighten members of Congress about how 9/11 could have occurred and entities that were responsible.  Some have gone further and said that it exposes double standards about what can be mentioned publicly and what must remain hidden when discussing foreign policy.  This is especially important when the issue is the prelude to the events of 9/11. 
Request:
1. I request that you read the redacted pages.  
2. I request that you support the efforts of Rep. Walter Jones and Steven Lynch by co-sponsoring H. RES. 14.
3. I request that you support passage of H. RES. 14 by lobbying the Speaker of the House to allow it to the floor for a vote. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In case you need further background, you can:
1. View the Walter Jones press conference held on Sept. 11, 2014 at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N4dbP2vwTEE .  
2. Read the New Yorker article at http://www.newyorker.com/news/daily-comment/twenty-eight-pages 
3. View a site launched by a concerned citizens at www.h414.org. 
Lastly, I would like to be informed of your decision on this issue. Thanks in advance for your consideration.
A concerned constituent,

Your name
Address
Phone

